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Dear Reader, 

I am happy to inform you that in order to reduce the time-gap and keep our stakeholders and well 

wishers updated with Key Developments at our University, it was decided to start a monthly e-

Newsletter from current month onwards.  

 

Major developments in the last one month include: 

 Celebration of World Entrepreneurship Day, wherein fifteen entrepreneurs from 

Jharkhand, including several women entrepreneurs, were invited by the University to 

share their ‘Entrepreneurship Journeys’ with our students.  

 Awards of Recognition given on Teachers’ Day to our teachers that excelled in four Key 

Performance Areas- Teaching-Learning-Evaluation, Research Publications, Co-ordination 

of Student Activities and Institution Building.  

 Industry Visit of our BBA, B.Com and  MBA studentsto Securities and Exchange Board of 

India (SEBI) , Ranchi 

 Celebration of Engineers’ Day, wherein the theme for current year was “Effective Water 

Management for Sustainable Development”. A number of students presented their 

innovative ideas in the form of drawings, posters, models etc 

 Informal Alumni get-together, in which about 15 alumni shared their professional 

journeys  after graduating from the University and also gave suggestions on how to 

engage the alumni more interestingly 

 Career Development workshop conducted by the Directors of B- Factory on “How to 

Crack Competitive Aptitude Tests?” 

 Guest Lectures by distinguished faculty members from reputed Institutions like IIT, 

Kharagpur on recent trends in the field of management. 

 Social outreach activities like awareness campaign among the villagers of Simalia on 

Water Conservation and Swachhta, on the eve of 150th Birth Anniversary of Mahatma 

Gandhi 

Forthcoming events during the next few months include: 

 4 day workshop at our University on Artificial Intelligence / Machine Learning (  22
nd

 to 

25
th

 Oct 2019) 

 Convocation on 5
th

 Nov 2019  at AryaBhatta Auditorium   

 Alumni Meet on 5
th

 Nov 2019 evening  

 NJY Memorial Lecture and Blood donation camp on 20
th

 Nov 2019 

 One day workshop on “ Art of Writing Research Papers” on 23
rd

 Nov 2019 . 

 Sports Week 

 Many more… 

 

 

I wish all of you and your families Season's Greetings , including Happy Deepawali and Chhath Puja  

 

Prof. O. R. S. Rao 

(  Vice-Chancellor ) 
 


